Visit to St. Olav's University Hospital, Trondheim, Norway

My visit to St. Olav's Hospital took place from the 27th to the 30th of April, 2015. This was possible with the financial help of the NFOG fund.

During the visit I was given a tour of the inpatient and outpatient facilities for Obstetrics and Gynaecology. I was then able to follow the work of the medical staff of the National Fetal Medicine Center during their routine work for four days. I observed specialised ultrasound scans and was able to see a few invasive procedures being performed. During my time spent in the department I also took part in some meetings, both educational and staff meetings.

One of my special interests was to learn and discuss the use of ultrasound in labour and I was able to recieive a thorough instruction by Dr. Torbjørn Eggebø. this has resulted in research projects being established in Iceland with his help.